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Koon, Nancy

From: Frank Garza <502frankgarza@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 9:21 PM
To: faiz.khan@adeq.state.ar.us; Leamons, Bryan; mcwilliamssc2@adeq.state.ar.us; Koon, 

Nancy
Subject: AFÍN:60-05101

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear All: 
 
  
 
My name is Francisco Bueco and I live in Alexander AR.  I’m writing in support of the approval of the permit 
for the applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise Subdivision WWTP, on the NPDES Permit Number 
AR0053210 and AFIN:60-05101.  Please accept my written comments regarding DEQ’s permitting decision in 
preparation for the public hearing on May 18, 2022. 
 
I’m supporting in the making of the neighborhood of Lakeview. It is a wonderful and beautiful place for the 
community to go. For any regards you may contacted me through my email. Thank you so much.  
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Koon, Nancy

From: Manuel Beza <manuelbeza11@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 9:29 PM
To: Khan, Faizan; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Koon, Nancy
Subject: AFIN: 60-05101

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear All: 
 
  
 
My name is Manuel Beza and I live at 13411 E 1st St Alexander AR.  I’m writing in support of the approval of 
the permit for the applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise Subdivision WWTP, on the NPDES 
Permit Number AR0053210 and AFIN:60-05101.  Please accept my written comments regarding DEQ’s 
permitting decision in preparation for the public hearing on May 18, 2022. 
 
I’m supporting in the making of the of Lakeview. It is a wonderful and beautiful place for the community to 
grow. The Ferguson’s are wonderful people. They have all of my support,  it’s great to have new homes in a 
beautiful neighborhood. For any regards you may contacted me through my email. Thank you so much. 
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Koon, Nancy

From: Kary Kintanilla <karykintanilla@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 9:53 PM
To: Koon, Nancy; Leamons, Bryan; McWilliams, Carrie; Khan, Faizan
Subject: AFIN: 60-05101

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear All: 
 
  
 
My name is Karina Castillo and I live at Alexander AR.  I’m writing in support of the approval of the permit for the 
applicant, Southwest Equity Investments, Paradise Subdivision WWTP, on the NPDES Permit Number AR0053210 and 
AFIN:60-05101.  Please accept my written comments regarding DEQ’s permitting decision in preparation for the public 
hearing on May 18, 2022. 
 
I’m supporting in the making of the of Lakeview. It is a wonderful and beautiful place for the community to grow. They 
have all of my support,  it’s great to have new homes in a beautiful neighborhood. For any regards you may contacted 
me through my email. Thank you so much. 
 
Enviado desde mi iPhone 


